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 Happy New Year! We hope everybody had a wonderful Christmas cele-
bration.  Christmas was good for our families, as was the much needed break.  It 
was a good time to focus on spending time together. We hope that your family 
also enjoyed some special time together. 
 Can you believe that is has been four months since the beginning of our 
class?  We have enjoyed learning with your children.  It has been neat watching 
them grow.  We have especially enjoyed watching them learn how to do new 
things.  
 This month we will be doing a lot of fun things.  We would like to go outside  
to experience snow this year.  Please provide appropriate attire on snow days.  
Have a great month! 
 
Ms. Iliana 
Ms. Alexis 

Upcoming Dates 
January 17       Pajama Day 
January 20 CLOSED / Teacher In-Service Day 

 
Themes of Exploration 

Snow Animals 

 


